
EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY 

                                CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS 

REF: EFIA/CIR-53/2024-25 26.11.2024 

 
“Greetings &  Good  Wishes on the occasion of                       

              53rd Anniversary of the U.A.E - Eid Al Etihad” 

The Management, staff and students of EMIRATES FUTURE INT’L ACADEMY 

extend our Greetings and congratulations to the President, Vice president, 

Rulers and people of the UAE on the occasion of 53rd   National Day - Eid Al 

Etihad. 

Dear Parents, 

In accordance with the notification from the Government and ADEK, the school will remain 

closed  on Monday, 2nd December 2024   and Tuesday, 3rd  December, 2024, on account of the 

53rd U.A.E  National Day - E i d Al Etihad. Regular classes will resume from Wednesday 4
th 

December, 2024. 

 

U.A.E 53rd E i d Al Etihad will be celebrated at school on Thursday 28th November, 2024. All 

students are urged to participate in the celebration by donning modest attire in the colours of 

National flag. Girls can also wear Abaya and boys can wear Kandura. 

 

Winter Vacation for the students : 14th December 2024 to 5th  January, 2025  

School reopens on Monday 6th  January , 2025. 

 

Withdrawal : If any parent wish to withdraw their ward from school after this academic year, 

may kindly fill and submit the prescribed form available at the school, on or before 10th 

January, 2025. Late applicants will be charged an additional fee as per the date of application. 

  

School Fee : Please be reminded that all fee dues should be cleared before 8th December , 

2024. The third installment fees (January - March 2025 ) to be paid before 10th Jan , 2025. 

Thanking you for your whole-hearted co-operation and support. 

 
With regards, 

 
SAJI OOMMEN 

PRINCIPAL 


